
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Miss Lawton    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Cheetham          Year 2                 Friday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week  3 of the school dinner menu.  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

       Charlie Lawson         Finley Swift 

        Hayley Mould           Layla Smith 

        Jack Ratcliffe      Sam Platt         Archie Platt 

              Star of the Week 

   Busy Bees                          Cody Potts       

              Clever Caterpillars              Isaak Nicosia  

 Terrific Tigers               Matthew Scarratt     

 Charming Cheetahs            Jessica Wain 

  Perfect Panthers                  Ryan Matthews 

 Learning Lions               Theo Seymour  

 Super Squirrels               Katie Walker 

 Wise Owls                   Missy-Jai Green 

              Brilliant Badgers                 Lydia Dyson 

 Fantastic Foxes                  Callum Gibbins 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                       Harriet Stainthorpe   

 Clever Caterpillars               Hallie Hopwood 

 Terrific Tigers                Todd Bowyer 

 Charming Cheetahs         Sophie Wegehaupt 

 Perfect Panthers                  Leah Cornwell     

 Learning Lions                    Connor Sutton         

 Super Squirrels                    Joe Nicosia  

 Wise Owls                  Lilly-May Cotterill  

 Brilliant Badgers                Alfie Chaddock 

   Fantastic Foxes                Daniel Matthews       

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                           Layla Hughes 

 Clever Caterpillars              Jacob Kidd 

 Terrific Tigers               Charlie Yoxall 

 Charming Cheetahs            Obi Scott 

 Perfect Panthers                  Imogen Knapper 

 Learning Lions                    Riley Machin  

 Super Squirrels                    Lexi Carr 

 Wise Owls             Zac Lally 

 Brilliant Badgers   Reilly Roberts 

 Fantastic Foxes                 Rylan Jones    

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

     Bethlyn Dickerson 

           

Nursery Applications 

Your child is now  eligible to start in our School Nursery in the term   

after their 3rd Birthday, subject to place availability. We now offer  an  

intake in September , Christmas and Easter , and offer the 30 hours  

funded provision for those parents who are eligible, which would mean 

your child could start at 8.45am and finish at 3pm fully  funded.  All   

applications for Nursery now come straight to the school. Please see our 

website for application details and closure dates for each of the intakes.  

If your child is due to start in  September, you can apply online via our 

website now, or if you would prefer pop into the school office for a paper 

copy. If you would like an application form emailing to you please email 

the request to office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

If you would like to have a look around the Nursery please speak to the 

office to book a visit. 

This week’s house points winner is  Saturn with 

350 points. Earth  received  165  points Jupiter          

received 154 points and Mars received  152 points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to SATURN  

Short Tennis 

Next week (13th February ) 

will be the last short tennis 

until Mr Ingram is back on 

Tuesday 13th March.  

Next week is Faith in Focus Week. 

The children will be meeting new 

people and taking part in activities/ 

food tasting throughout the week. 

Please ask your child what they 

have been learning about. 

 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

 

Faith in Focus Week 

12th—16th February 

 

Yr4 visit to Manchester Temple 

Wednesday 14th February 

 

Valentines Disco 

Tuesday 13th February  

 

School closes for Half Term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  27th February 

 

Year 4 Standon Bowers 

28th February –2nd March 

 

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School Re-opens 

Monday 16th April 

 

Bank Holiday Monday  

Monday May 7th 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
9th February 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 
I can respect the faith and    

culture of others 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Mia Hearson—Triathlon Achievement Certificate  

Bethany Kidd  - Certificate for listening in Martial Arts 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars              83.50%  

    Busy Bees                            83.80% 

    Charming Cheetahs            96.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                      94.00% 

    Perfect Panthers                 94.40% 

    Learning Lions                    93.10% 

    Super Squirrels                   93.90% 

    Wise Owls                            97.20% 

    Fantastic Foxes                      100% 

    Brilliant Badgers        96.40%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Miss Price’s class with 100%  

Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  93.90% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

 

Standon Bowers 

A consent letter will be coming home with your 

child on Monday for the Standon Bowers trip. This 

must be returned to school by Friday 16th          

February. I f we do not receive this back before 

the trip your child will not be able to go as Standon 

Bowers will not allow a child to stay at the venue 

without one.  

                            Twitter 

                     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and pictures of events and 

activities on-going in school that your child may be a 

part of.  

Valentines DiscoValentines DiscoValentines Disco   

Tuesday 13th FebruaryTuesday 13th February  

3.15-4.15 pm Nursery/Reception/Year 1 

Tickets £3.50 which includes a drink, hot 

dog, sweets and a glow bracelet 

4.30—5.30 pm Year 2, 3 and 4 

            Tickets cost £2.00 which includes 

a drink and hot dog.  

Sweets and Glow necklaces will be  

available for the children to purchase on 

the day. 

Tickets on sale at the school office . 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy Kingsfield First School 

 

Kingsfield First School are seeking to appoint a new 

lunchtime supervisor, term time only, from  12-1pm 

every day, with an hourly rate of £7.83. If you are 

interested please call at the school office for an       

application form. 

The closing date for applications is   

Wednesday 14th February 

Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 5th February was safer internet day. The 

children took part in an assembly and are now 

working hard to become safety stars and receive a 

wristband. The assembly PowerPoint has been put 

on to the website . Please have a look.  

Year 3 Parent Engagement Day 

                 Thursday 15th  

                 French Themed 

Please ensure that you have returned your slip 

indicating which slot you would like to attend. If 

you have not received a letter please see your 

class teacher.  


